
 

    

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Carlisle Fluid Technologies (CFT) is pleased to announce the establishment of our global 
headquarters in Scottsdale Arizona. 
 
This new global headquarters will allow us to meet the current needs and future growth goals of 
our finishing business while improving facility and team efficiencies. 
 
Executive and support staff positions from both our Industrial and Auto Refinish divisions will 
relocate from the Toledo area and other locations to the new site. The transition to Scottsdale will 
occur over the next 6-12 months. CFT will continue to maintain key operating locations worldwide. 
 
Being together in a single 25,000 square foot facility, with expansion capacity, will provide a 
collaborative, technology-driven environment that brings more opportunities for frequent 
interactions among these departments: 
 
—  Sales and Marketing 
—  Customer Support 
—  Research, Development and Innovation 
—  IT, Operations and COS 
—  Finance and Accounting 
—  Human Resources 
 
The Arizona site will also be the home for Carlisle Companies corporate headquarters, moving 
from Charlotte NC to the new address at 16430 North Scottsdale Road, Scottsdale AZ, USA. 
 
Continued investments in our people and capital improvements, including our new global 
headquarters, showcase the positive momentum at CFT, as the newest business unit of the 
Carlisle Companies. Carlisle is committed to bringing CFT to the billion dollar level through organic 
growth initiatives, innovative new product development and strategic acquisitions that bring 
increased value to customers, distributors and stakeholders. 
 
Our outstanding employees, distributors, and suppliers are the reason we serve a world-class 
customer base. We are confident with your continued support, we can take all our businesses to 
the next level.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Barry Holt 
President 
Carlisle Fluid Technologies 
March 7, 2016 
 

         


